
 

 

 
Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference   CTHB_320_19 

 
You asked:  

   
Please send me all meetings, communication and internal discussions between 

your trust's board members, tobacco cessation teams and doctors working on 

smoking-related diseases with Juul, a leading e-cigarette company, in the past 2 
years 

 
Our response: 

 
The Health Board have no knowledge of any involvement or contact with this 

company (Juul). 
 
 

 

 

 

 


